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U DP199               Letter from Philip Larkin to G.G. Hough                   1956 
 
 
Biographical Background:  
The scholar and poet, Graham Goulder Hough, was born in Lancashire in 1908. He was 
Professor of English, University of Cambridge, 1966–75 and Fellow of Darwin College, 
Cambridge, 1964–75. He was the author of The Romantic Poets and others. He died in 
Cambridge in 1990. 
 
 

Custodial history:  
Purchased from Waiting for Godot Books, Massachusets, USA in March 1997 
 
 
Extent: 1 item 
 
 
Related material:  
U DPL Papers of Philip Larkin  
U DLN Papers of the Larkin family 
Philip Larkin book collection 
 
There are numerous other small collections of letters to/from Larkin in the University Archives 
 
 
Access conditions:  
Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
 
 
 
 
U DP199/1 Typescript letter signed. Philip Larkin (Hull) to G.G. 

Hough (Christ’s College, Cambridge) 
Comments regarding review of The Less Deceived in 
The Listener; comparison with Kingsley Amis as a writer.  
This letter was removed from a copy of 2nd edition of 
The Less Deceived, which is now housed in the Philip 
Larkin Book Collection. 
1 item 

23 Nov 1956 

 


